Lake County Board of Commissioners
513 Center Street

Lakeview, Oregon 97630

(541) 947-6003

Fax: (541) 947-5775

Ken Kestner, Chairman
L&AKE COUNTY Dan Shoun, Vice-Chairman

Bradley J. Winters, Commissioner

April 1, 2013

Representative Jules Bailey

House Energy and Environment Committee
900 Court Street NE, Room 453

Salem, OR 97301

Dear Honorable Bailey,

The Lake County Board of Commissioners extends to you our support of House Bill
2941. A portion of HB 2941 would require public utilities to purchase twenty megawatts
of solar power from the Oregon National Guard.

As you might be aware, this Board has been in support of utilizing the Christmas Valley
Backscatter Radar site for the production of solar energy. We understand that passing
of this Bill will give no guarantee that this type of solar site would be located in Lake
County. However, we believe this would be a positive step forward for opening the
doors for solar production at the Backscatter site.

Lake County has worked steadily to remain on the forefront of renewable energy
exploration in order to offset the loss of timber funding and to promote and attract
businesses to our County. We continue to move forward with economic development
strategies for building of our resources for solar energy production as well as biomass,
geothermal, and wind. House Bill 2941 would benefit these strategies significantly.

Thank you for your consideration on House Bill 2941.

Sincerely,
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Ken Kestner Dan Shoun Bradley J. Winters




ResourBesouisarinpspniin vl gh i edmmP g Fnnfeldniiations

Generations

March 29, 2013

Representative Jules Bailey

House Energy and Environment Committee
900 Court St. NE, Room 453

Salem, Oregon 97301

Dear Honorable Bailey:

1 am writing to encourage you to vote for House Bill 2941 to require public utilities to purchase 20 MW
of solar power from the Oregon National Guard.

Lake County Commissioner Brad Winters and I were co-conveners of the Oregon Solutions to utilize the
Backscatter Radar site near Christmas Valley for production of solar energy. While there has been
controversy for solar sites in the Christmas Valley there are no known objections to utilizing the
Backscatter site.

Lake County is 78% government owned land and 22% of the land has to support the government
programs desired by the public. Potentially having a 20MW solar farm built at the Backscatter site could
gencrate around $100,000.00 in new taxes for the State and local taxing districts. Lake County is very
remote and attracting business here is very difficult. The one thing we do have is power line capacity and
ample sun, Part of Lake County’s economic development strategy is to attract biomass, geothermal, solar,
wind and small hydro companies to build power production facilities. This strategy will create over 200
permanent jobs and in excess of $5 million in new tax revenue.

Thank you both for your time and consideration.
Sincerely, ..
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James K. Walls
Executive Director

100 North “D” Street, Suite 202, Lakeview, OR 97630
541.947.5461 Fax 541.947-2630



